
Date: 29/01/2009 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Thank you for your letter dated the 5 January 2009 regarding the CMC review of Queensland's 
Police Move-on Powers. 
  
Council at its General Meeting of the 28 January 2009 resolved to support the Queensland's 
Police Move-on Powers and further advise that the information has been noted. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Ken Mason 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gympie Regional Council 
 


